
 
 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 
 
 

 13 March 2020 
 
 
Excellency, 

 
We are pleased to write to you in our capacity as co-facilitators appointed by the President of 

the General Assembly to oversee the preparatory process and to conclude the intergovernmental 
consultations on the declaration for 2020 United Nations Conference to support the implementation 



 
 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 
We would kindly ask you to send your written statements to Mira Bergem (Denmark) at 

mirber@um.dk and Rasmus Jarak Nexø Jensen (Denmark) at rasjen@um.dk and to Nick Chan 
(Palau) at nickchan@hotmail.com and Joan Kamikamica (Palau) at kamikamicajoan@gmail.com. 
Kindly also copy the Secretariat, at chatterjeem@un.org. Please also get in touch with our experts 
regarding setting up meetings. 

 
For the sake of transparency, all statements will be published on the Conference website.  
 
We are committed to an open, inclusive, transparent process, and count on your support and 

your active and constructive engagement, even more so in light of these changed circumstances.  
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 
 

 
  

     
  

 
Ms. Ngedikes Olai Uludong 

Permanent Representative of Palau 
to the United Nations  

 
Mr. Martin Bille Hermann 

Permanent Representative of Denmark  
to the United Nations
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